WIC WELCOME BACK LUNCHEON "Welcome Back Salad Luncheon" will be Nov. 14th at 10AM. Please bring salad to share. The program is entitled "A Dream Come True" presented by Kim Frodge, executive director of Nana's House. Today is the last day to sign up after service in the Fellowship Hall.

GOCC SHIRTS The Men's Group will be selling GOCC shirts in the Fellowship Hall during November or contact Doug Nie at 383-9437.

RAY Z'S class will study the Gospel of Matthew, The Jewish Gospel on Monday nights at 6:20 pm.

GRIEF SHARE-Surviving the Holidays For anyone who has suffered the loss of a loved one, holidays can be a painful time. But there's hope. Join us for an encouraging seminar that will help you to survive the upcoming holiday season and find ways to enjoy the occasions again. Friday, November 17 @ 2:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall. For more information call: Bonnie Murton 321-431-6873 or Martha Hyde 321-267-3113.

<u>VIDEO BOOTH COMPUTER</u> To ensure proper operation and care of sanctuary computer and video equipment, use is limited to the trained video team or by contacting Loretta Anné.

HAND BELL CHOIR There has been a suggestion to look into having a hand bell choir at the GOCC. We really need to know if there is enough interest to be a part of a bell choir. Please call Maris Tracy at 616-836-9312 or sign up in the Fellowship Hall if you have an interest.

SINGLES We will be taking a busload to the Orlando World Headquarters of Wycliffe Bible Translators on Tuesday, November 21, leaving the church at 8:30 AM, returning around 2PM. The trip will include a bus tour of the campus, a visit to the "Word Spring" hands on café. There is no charge for the trip but an offering will be taken to cover the bus and the cost of lunch of your lunch of your choice is not covered. SIGN UP TODAY DURING FELLOWSHIP TIME.

THANKSGIVING DINNER—Sign up for Thanksgiving dinner. Meal begins at 4:00 pm. Sign up in the Fellowship Hall for the table and a dish to pass. Last day to sign up will be Sunday, November 19.

FLEA MARKET NEWS We are accepting donations for the flea market. A generous donation of garage space has been donated for your larger items to be dropped off at and smaller items can be dropped off at the storage unit. For more information, please contact Marilyn and Bob Weigel at 321-268-9793.

CHRISTMAS CHILD SHOE BOXES "Adopted" boxes are due back to the church today for distribution.

MESSENGERS are available in the Narthex.

DAILY BREADS are available in the Narthex.

TRIBUTE QUARTET

IN CONCERT TONIGHT 6:00



<u>SALVATION ARMY BELL RINGING</u> Sign ups start TODAY in the Fellowship Hall for the dates of December 13th-16th.

THE BREVARD CHORALE will be at TGO again for a concert entitled "Carols Secular and Sacred" on Wednesday, Nov. 29th at 7:00 pm at the TGO church. The group is excited to be performing some new arrangements of traditional secular Christmas songs such as "Jingle Bells," "Baby It's Cold Outside," "I've Got My Love to Keep Me Warm," "Here We Come a Caroling," and a medley called "A Wreath of Carols." The second half of the concert is a sacred cantata type collection entitled "Noel, Night Of Everlasting Love." This collection has been arranged and conducted by Derric Johnson at the Disney parks for many years during "Carol and Candlelight" during the Christmas season. It will be performed by the Chorale along with orchestra. The group with singers and orchestra will number over 60 members. TGO's own J.B. Kump will be our guest Narrator. It will be an entertaining and inspirational production. Admission is free with a free will offering received. Get your seat early on the 29th. There will be a reception following the concert.

TURKEYS We are collecting monetary donations for Walk-About Ministry and North Brevard Charities for turkeys.



An Interdenominational Christian Church "Connecting people to God and to one another."





We welcome each of you today. We have come as the family of God to worship the Lord through Praise, Prayer and the Scriptures. Please join us after service for a time of fellowship and refreshments in the Fellowship Hall.

Please fill out the visitor card located in the pew rack and place in the offering basket.

THE DAY OF OUR LORD

November 12, 2017

ORDER OF SERVICE

Choral Call to Worship

Welcome and Announcements

*Scripture and Invocation:

"Give thanks to the LORD, call on his name; make known among the nations what he has done."—1 Chronicles 16:8

*Hymn #579 "Shine, Jesus, Shine"

Pastoral Prayer and the Lord's Prayer

Responsive Reading: The Old Roman Creed

*Hymn #60
"Be Thou My Vision"

Offering

Offertory:
"God Bless the USA"
Hal Hessler

*Doxology

Choir: "We Stand For You"

Sermon:

"The Danger, The Defense and The Doxa"
2 Peter 3:17-18
(page 1825 in pew Bible)
Pastor David Price

*"Family of God"

*Benediction

THIS WEEK AT GOCC		
Mon., Nov. 13	11:00 AM	Memorial Committee Memory Garden, FH
	1:00 PM	The Truth Project, FH
	6:20 PM	Ray Z's Bible Study, FH
Tues., Nov. 14	10:00 AM 6:15 PM	WIC Luncheon, FH Tuesday Evening Small Group, FH
Wed., Nov. 15	12:00 PM 1:00 PM	Hospitality Mtg., FH Maris's Bible Study, FH
Thurs., Nov. 16	8:00 AM 9:30 AM 11:00 AM 6:30 PM	Prayer Missions Mtg., Choir Rm Pastor's Bible Study, FH Thurs. Evening Bible Study, FH
Fri., Nov. 17	10:00 AM 2:00 PM 6:30 PM	Choir Practice Griefshare, FH Friday Evening Movies, FH
Sun., Nov. 19	9:30 AM 10:30 AM	Worship Fellowship

NEWS & EVENTS CHURCH SERVICE 9:30 AM FELLOWSHIP TIME ATER SERVICE

MEMORIAL SERVICE A memorial service will be held for Vera Beck Saturday, November 18, at 11:00 am at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church, 2073 Garden St., Titusville in the Memorial Garden.

FLOWERS are given today by Cindy Manire for Dennis's Birthday.

WEDDING INVITATION We would like to invite our friends and family to the the wedding of Connie Moore and Bill Reynolds on November 25, 2017 at 1:00 pm.

FRIDAY NIGHT MOVIE Join us Friday, Nov. 17th, in the Fellowship Hall at 6:30 pm for Friday Night Movie Night. Feel free to bring a drink and or snack for yourselves! We will begin with "A Mile In His Shoes", a Thomas Kincade production based on a true story about a young farmer with Asperger's Syndrome who is noticed by a minor league baseball coach. This is a heartwarming story of acceptance, love, and the power of friendship.

WIC CHRISTIAN BOOK STUDY begins January 17, 2018 for a six week study. Books will go on sale November 14th at the WIC Luncheon.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Adams, Sarah Craft, Carolyn Craft, Dwain LaFleur, Al Snead, Ella Snead, Wayne Wood, Donald Wood, Donald Ill Worrall, Dianne



NOTE:

Email Church Office at info@tgochurch.org or call (321) 383-0303 for any additions or changes.

WORSHIP TEAM

Dr. David W. Price—Lead Pastor

Dave Murton—Minister of Visitation
J.B. Kump—Minister, Small Groups,
Retreats, Visitation
Patricia Hopper—Director of Music
Worship Leader—Dan Zahn
Lector-Loretta Anné

Phone: (321) 383-0303 Email: info@tgochurch.org Website: www.tgochurch.org